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To: Wyoming DEQ Officials, 
As a retired RN and public health official, I am writing to express my concerns about the negative
health impact caused by the flaring of methane gas. I am acutely aware of the excessive flaring in
our county as I have family and friends who reside so close to active flaring. It's a bit shocking to
see the lite up sky at night. As you know , the flaring includes cancer causing chemicals and also
has a negative impact to people with respiratory conditions. 
It is also distressing to know how much Wyoming is loosing in tax revenue as we surely could
benefit from the projected millions if we required energy companies to adhere to sound regulations. 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment, Sharon Lovercheck
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